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UPCOMING 
EVENTS 

 
 

 
 

Monday 6th May 
Issue 3 Book Club 
orders due back 
 
Monday 6th May 
Cross Country for 
Grades 3 – 6 
 
Monday 20th May 
Education Week 
 
Monday 20th May to 
Thursday 23rd May 
Book Fair 
 
Friday 7th June 
Curriculum Day – 
students not required at 
school on this day 
 
Monday 10th June 
Queen’s Birthday Public 
Holiday 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events: 
 

We are looking forward to our Cross Country 
event. On Monday 6th May, between 11.30 and 
1.00pm, students in Grades 3 – 6 will run the 
marked track around the perimeter of the school. 
Parents are welcome to attend and offer their 
cheers of encouragement. 
 
Book Fair will be in the Library during the week 
commencing May 20th. This is a great 
opportunity to expand your family libraries with 
books that your child/ren have selected.  
 
During the month of May your family has an 
opportunity to participate in a great literary 
competition. Please look closely at the flier 
included with this week’s newsletter. 
 
Cheryl Van Deursen – Principal 
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1st Cameron 
2nd Bakewell 
3rd Childers 
4th Russell 

Congratulations  
Cameron 

Quote: 

 

Reading is to the mind what exercise is to 

the body. 
                              - Sir Richard Steele 
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CURRICULUM NEWS 
 

Reports on Student Progress 
Our teachers are continuously involved in the ongoing assessment and review of student 
progress and goal setting.  This involves professional discussions, moderation, assessment tasks, 
extension and revision. All of this information is then shared with you, the parents and carer of 
our students, in the form of a written report.  
Parents receive two written reports each year, at the end of each semester. You will receive 
Semester 1’s report in the last week of this term. Your child’s report will inform you about what 
they have achieved so far, areas for improvement, what you can do at home and what the 
school is going to do to assist in their progress.  
The report is a combination of progression points to show where each child is currently 
achieving, and comments developed by the teachers that relate directly to your child and their 
learning. 
This semester’s report will look similar to past reports you may have received, but it will reflect 
the change over to AusVELS – the new curriculum that is leading to a National Curriculum. 
AusVELS is a combination of the new curriculum for English, Maths, Science and History with 
VELS for other curriculum areas. 
We will provide you with more information later this term. 
 

Di Fernand -  Assistant  Principal 

Student 
Birthdays 

 
 
Happy Birthday 
to the students 
who celebrate 
their birthdays 
this week 
 

Shelby W. 
Maverick W. 
Raj S. 
Will M. 
Summer L. 
Faith D. 
Jasmen F. 
Reeon S. 
L. Cockburn 
Brodie W. 
Abbey H. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
Congratulations on all your wonderful efforts 

this week! 

Grade Student For being 

Prep PAM Khanye P. Persistent 

Junior BA Maliyah C. Persistent 

Junior HM Deekshan P. Responsible 

Junior MC Montaya F. Persistent 

Middle LB  Bailey I. Respectful 

Middle MD Liam A. Co-operative 

Middle SG Maria T.W. Responsible 

Senior IW Chantal R. Resilient 

Senior MR Courtney Z. Co-operative 

Senior RP Lauren S.T. Supportive 

P.E. Riley B.      (PAM) Confident 

Art   

Personal Dev Jack B.        (SMR) Responsible 

Assistant 
Principal Maania K (PAM) 

Persistent 

Principal 
Liam A     (MMD) 
Logan C    (MLB) 

Responsible 

 

 
 
School Banking: 
School Banking is every Friday.  
Please make sure your student 
hands their bank book to their 
teacher each Friday morning. 
 
Woolworths Earn and Learn 
Stickers: 
Cranbourne Primary School is 
collecting Woolworths Earn and 
Learn stickers.  Please put the 
completed sticker sheets in the 
box at the office or the box at the 
Cranbourne Shopping Centre 
marked with our school name. 
 

 
 

 
 



 3 

STUDENT NEWS 

 

   JUNIOR SCHOOL 
h 

 

Term Two is back and we are well into the swing of things. Here are some of 

the things that we have been doing in the Junior Learning Community.    

WRITING 

M

A

T

H

S 

READING 

INVESTIGATION 
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Make her  
something 

Say something nice!  
Give her a compliment! 
Make her feel special! 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

  

School Uniform 
Beleza is currently offering 20% off the price of their current stock of 
bomber jackets. 
 
 
 

Mothers’ Day – Sunday 12th May 2013 
 

CPS is having a Mothers’ Day Stall on Thursday 9th May. 
Gifts are available for $2.00, $3.00 or $5.00. 

 
Spoil your mum, grandma, step-mum, aunty or special person on Mothers’ 

Day by doing something extra special for her!! 
 
 
 

   Breakfast in bed 

Go for a walk together 

Go out for a    
coffee 

Wash the car 

Give her a BIG hug!! 


